
Open House Information Meeting 
New Northwest Oakville High School 
 
Parents and community members were invited to attend an Open House Information 
Meeting on January 11th, 2011 for the new High School in Northwest Oakville (SRA 103).  
 
At the meeting, held at Abbey Park High School, parents and community members were 
able to get a preliminary look at the Halton District School Board’s new high school in 
Oakville. Specifically, there was an opportunity to view architectural plans and speak 
to trustees and board staff to learn more about the boundary review process. 
 
To read the complete Boundary Review Administrative Procedure, please click here.  
 
Downloads  
(available on the right hand side of this page)  
You can access current boundary maps and documents relating to the boundary review 
process under downloads. Please check back as the downloads section may continue to be 
updated.  
 
Plans  
Elevations 
Ground Floor 
Second Floor 
Third Floor 

 

http://www.hdsb.ca/Policy/School%20Boundary%20Reviews%202010.pdf
http://www.hdsb.ca/aboutus/FacilityServices/Construction%20Docs/SRA103%20New%20High%20School%20Elevations.pdf
http://www.hdsb.ca/aboutus/FacilityServices/Construction%20Docs/SRA103%20New%20High%20School%20Ground%20Floor.pdf
http://www.hdsb.ca/aboutus/FacilityServices/Construction%20Docs/SRA103%20New%20High%20School%20Second%20Floor.pdf
http://www.hdsb.ca/aboutus/FacilityServices/Construction%20Docs/SRA103%20New%20High%20School%20Third%20Floor.pdf

